5 PUBLIC SERVICE
Company of New Hampshire
SEABROOK “ ATION
” Office:
20 Tumpike Road
Westborough, MA 01581

July 12, 1979

SB-8012
T.F. B 4.2.5

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Reference: 1. Docket No. 50-443 and 50-444
2. NRC letter dated May 22, 1979
3. IE Bulletin 79-11

Subject: Faulty Overcurrent Trip Device in Circuit Breakers for
Engineered Safety Systems

Dear Sir:

We have reviewed the referenced IE Bul’=2tin 79-11 and have
determined that we are not using this device in any safety related
service in the Seabrook design.

Very truly yours,

Gl Prucarl

John DeVincentis f}~,/

/

Project Manager /
DAM: tla
cc: B.B. Beckley
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